23 March 1972
C1-26-2164

fr. Jack £, TerBeek
570 Korth Laclede Station Road
Yebster Croves, iissouri, &3118

Dear Hr. Terfleek:

Thank vou for your recuest of my paper, entitled, "Gravity-
felated Sinulation Techniques Adaptable to Physical Therapy and
Rehabilitation”, which was to be presented at the Annual Meeting
of the Aerospace Medical Association Meeting in May, at ™iami
Beach., I am sorry to say that the paper has been withdrawn, and
a copy is not presently available. However, 1 am planning to
prepare the paper for another meeting in September, 1972, and
when it is finished 1 would be pleased tc send you a copy. This
should be in HMay or June.

Sincerely,

J. G. Caume, M.D.

Manager

Aviation Medicine and Safety Research
Science Research
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